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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 
INFORMATION 

February 4, 1975 

THE PRESIDENT 

JIM CAVANAUGH ~ 
Anticipated Problem Areas 

The Domestic Council staff is undertaking a review of various 
trends and possible events in 1975 which may require Adminis­
tration action or reaction. Hopefully, proper identification 
and planning now will enable us to better address situations 
as they arise. 

By way of example, continued high unemployment by ghetto 
youth this summer may well result in sporadic violence or 
worse. Similarly, next September may well bring Court 
ordered busing to other northern cities. 

Out of this review will come a series of informational 
memos for your review on potential problem areas. In 
most cases we will not be recommending any course of 
Federal action but simply providing an early warning of 
a problem area that may require attention six months from 
now. 

The first in this series of papers is attached . 
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